
From: Trish Chaney <Trish.Chaney@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 5 March 2019 3:16 PM 
To: president@sira.org.au 
Subject: Merger Savings Fund enquiry 
 
Hello Colin, 
 
Just getting back to your enquiry about the merger savings fund and whether there were any funds 
available for Scotland Island assets.   
 
I can advise that the merger savings fund is fully committed to existing operational and capital 
items.  Scotland Island assets are included within the Council’s Asset Management Plans which are 
currently being prepared by our asset managers. These plans will inform the Council’s future capex 
program and I understand they will going to Council in the next few months.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Trish Chaney 
Community Liaison Coordinator  
  
CEO 
t 02 9942 2954    m 0466 625 214  
trish.chaney@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
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